APTA at InnoTrans 2016

APTA Acting President & CEO Richard White, along with Acting VP for Member
Services Randy Clarke and Chief of Staff Petra Mollet, represented APTA at
InnoTrans, the largest rail exhibition in the world attracting nearly 145,000 visitors
and 3,000 exhibitors from more than 140 countries. White also made a
presentation on the challenges and opportunities for public transportation in the
U.S. at a joint APTA-UNIFE session organized by UNIFE (Union des Industries
Ferroviaires Européennes or Association of the European Rail Industry).

The four-day event in Berlin, Germany, brought together professionals in rail
operations and planning, rolling stock manufacturing, rail technology, systems integration, and suppliers of rail
parts for both passenger and freight. APTA's delegation gained valuable insights into the latest

international trends, met with APTA members catering to international markets, and forged closer connections
with APTA partners.



